
CAP (Churches Assisting People) is collecting Grits, Oatmeal, 
Canned Corn, Canned Peas. Please leave your donations in the 
Missions Corner of the Commons.  

Prayer Concerns 

Assisted Living/Rehab Facilities:  Brookdale: Bobbie Davis, Harriet 

Edwards; Anderson Oaks:  Mary T. Foxworth; Agape: Mary Hucks, Mt. 

Prospect, IL: Faye Perrault; Martinez, GA: Helen Wakefield 

At Home: Marie Newman, David Reimschussel, Sammy Johnson, 

Jan Kyzer, Frankie Hardwick, Irby Koon, Julia Land, Lois Sechriest, 

Myron and Maxine Dunn, Eugenia Benton, Rebecca Howell, Betty 

Folks, Gwen Mishoe, Billy Joe Calhoun, Ruth Thomas, Lois Vaught, 

Ted Boyd. 

Stewardship for the week of August 6 

Operating 15,370.99 

General Scholarship 105.00 

Music Scholarship 75.00 

Chancel Choir 25.00 

Good Samaritan 30.00 

CAP 50.00 

Epworth 15.00 

Haiti Backpacks 787.50 

Help4Kids 277.50 

Sign Landscaping 203.00 

Building Fund 150.00 

2014 Capital Campaign 305.00 

2018 Capital Campaign 1,000.00 

Total 18,393.99 

Sunday School 160 

Worship 204 

Help4Kids 

 Assorted School Items 82 

  Vienna Sausages 24 

CAP Items 6  

Sandwiches Made 608 

 

Birthdays This Week 
 

August 13:  Helen Rice 

August 14:  Libby Jones, Phillip Randall 

August 15:  Steve Kyzer 

August 16:  Blake Martin 

August 17:  Jerry Insley 

August 18:  Andersen Altman, Alison Hudson, Ava Hinson 

Richard Reimschussel 

The Missions Committee is again partnering with New Song 

Mission to send Backpacks (formerly Shoeboxes) directly to 

Haiti—to share with some of the children our Haiti team has met 

and many others.   

Flip Flops all sizes needed for boys and girls! These specific 

Back to School items: Color Pencils, Sharpeners, Pink 

Erasers, small pads of paper, Pencil Cases, #2 Pencils. Please 

leave your donations in the designated container in the  Mission 

Corner of the Commons. 

A Back to School ñBackpacks Treeò is located in 

the Commons.  Please take an ñappleò and fill the 

needs of a child. Also, collecting back to school 

items: Crayons, Washable Markers, Composition 

Books, Notebooks, Notebook Paper, Dividers...etc. 

Deadline: Next Sunday, August 20! 

Wonderful Wednesday Registration Forms are available in the 

Narthex, Church Office, Commons and Website.  Please register 

your child as soon as possible!  Please leave completed forms 

in the Church Office or with Josh Tietje.  Wonderful Wednesday 

resumes on September 6! 

Fall Registration  
is underway for ages 2-4.  Forms 
are available online and in the 
Church Office.  Enroll early! 

www.fumcconway.org 

Sunday, August 27 / 9:00 to 9:30 a.m.  

in the Fellowship Hall! 

Promotion Sunday  

Sunday, August 27 is Promotion Sunday for 

students who are being promoted into a new 

Sunday School Class! All students and 

teachers are asked to gather in the Fellowship Hall at 9:30 a.m. 

Preschool Open House 
Wednesday, August 30 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m. in the Commons 

Sunday, August 27 
All students, teachers, administrators and school employees 

will be invited to the altar for a time of prayer and blessing 

for the new school year. 

Congratulations to Spivey and Sim Hood who 

were united in Christian marriage on Friday, August 

4th in the Hut Chapel!   

Dear Members of FUMC: Ernie and I want to thank everyone 

for all of their prayers and well wishes. I know that the prayers 

from so many people at our church have played a big part in my 

continuing recovery. With many thanks, Peggy Turnes  

Welcome New Members:  Bob and Jude 

Sherman, who reside at 129 Echaw Drive, 

Conway, 29526 

Destination Unknown  

UMYF and Bridge  
Sunday August 13  

FLC @ 5:30p.m.  



First View  

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Serving Next Sunday, August 20 

Altar Guild:  Dawne Clonts, Freda Jones, Susanne Owens, 

 Amelia Wood 

Acolytes and Crucifer: Jade Edwards, Anna Kate Nelson, 

 Caroline Daly  

Counting Committee:  Sallie Goldfinch, Sarah Staub 

Trustee Duty:  John Sawyer, Cathy Senn 

Bus Duty:  Jack McCutcheon 

Childrenôs Church:  David and Ginger Jordan  

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers: Duc Watts (Chairman) Jack Driggers, James 

Hammond, Jimmy Jones, Blake Martin, George Martin,  

Dick Sayre, Phillip Thompson 

2017-2018 Preschool Registration  

A five day program, hours: 8:30~11:30 a.m.  Enrollment Packets 

are available in the Narthex, Bell Tower Entrance and the 

Commons. Also in the Church Office  

and via the Church Website www.fumcconway.org  

Contact Josh Tietje with any questions or for more information. 

Josh.Tietje@fumcconway.org 

            Confirmation News  

All rising 6th graders and above who have not 

been confirmed and their parents are invited to 

meet with Reverend Kyle on Sunday, August 20 

at 9:30 a.m. in the Parlor. We will be discussing 

the details of this yearôs confirmation class. 

Please contact Rev. Kyle for more information. 

Kyle.randle@fumcconway.org or 843-488-4251 

Adult Sunday Study 
Seven big conversations about faith! 

9:30 a.m. 
Meeting in the FLC 

Questions?  Contact Josh Tietje /  josh.tietje@fumcconway.org 

Volunteers Needed! 

Please prayerfully consider 

volunteering to serve through 

teaching young children.   

Contact Josh! 
Josh.Teitje@fumcconway.org or 843-488-4251 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor  kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Josh Tietje, BS, Dir. of Christian Ed. & Mission josh.tietje@fumcconway.org  

Danny Clonts, Accountant   danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant  office@fumcconway.org 

Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery Attendant.   polywog_2815@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant  tig892002@yahoo.com 

James Graham, Sexton   jgraham1506@gmail.com 

Matthew 14:22-33 
Jesus spoke to them and said,  

ñTake heart, it is I; do not be afraid.ò 

http://fumcconway.org/clientimages/35789/preschool%20handbook%202017-2018.pdf

